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Notes on People  

byline, Albin Krebs. 

• 
Francis 'Gary Powers, the 

former spy plane pilot, has 
gone to work for a Cann&tin 
company that makes aircraft 
equipment. When his 11-2 was 
shot. down over the Soviet 
Union in 1966. Premier Nikita 
S. Ktirushrhev canceled a 
summit meeting with Presi-
dent Dwight D. Eisenhower. 
After he was released tram 
a Soviet prison in 1962, he 
worked as a test pilot for 
Lockheed Aircraft Corpora-
tion and last year was em-
ployed as pilot of a ,traffic-
spottnr , plane for a Los 
Andes radio station. Mr. 
Powers is now a sealer sales 
administrator for Garrett 
Manufacturing Ltd., lii Rex-
dale. Ontario. 
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